
Clean Air Workshop 
Modesto Bee, Monday, May 28, 2018 

The San Joaquin Valley Air District invites the public to a workshop on May 29, 2018 from 5:30pm to 
7:30pm to present, discuss, and receive feedback on the identification process for San Joaquin Valley 
communities recommended for additional clean air resources under Assembly Bill 617. The public may 
attend the workshop in person at the District’s Fresno office, 1990 E. Gettysburg Ave; via video 
teleconference at the District’s Modesto office, 4800 Enterprise Way; or Bakersfield office, 34946 Flyover 
Court. For more information visit www.valleyair.org/community/events.html. To request Spanish 
interpreting services, contact Maricela Velasquez at 559-230-6000. 
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